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It is critical to the residents of Oregon that timber continues to be harvested on all 

timberlands in the state including State of Oregon lands.  Sustainable levels of 

harvest are easy to accomplish by allowing forest professionals to inventory and 

manage the land.  Actively managed forest land is less susceptible to fire and other 

damaging influences. 

Please support HB 3103. 

Thank you, 

Gary Blanchard 

7250 SW Philomath Blvd. 

Corvallis, Or 97333 


